


 

 
 

 
Tuesday 30 January 2024 
 
 
OIA IRO-531   
Name:   
Email: @gmail.com  

Kia ora  

Official information request for  emails regarding the Seaview Wastewater 
Treatment Plant odour.  

Thank you for your official information request dated Thursday 23 November 2023 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are unable to grant 
your request. 
 
Our IT team pulled 1,506 items and following scope narrowing between the time  

 started at Wellington Water and the date we received your request, this presented 
1,224 items. Given the significant volume of correspondence, we are declining your request 
in accordance with Section 17(f) of the Act.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

 
Head of Treatment Maintenance and Automation (In House) 
 
 

 








